## Moultrie Messenger



Bridge Arts Ensemble Visits Moultrie Wear RED Friday for ADNP Awareness & Research

It was a great week back following Fall Break. Students and teachers were excited to return to a routine as the mid-point of the second quarter passes. Please make sure to keep abreast of your student's progress via Parent/Student Portal.

We were excited to host the

Bridge Arts Ensemble Thursday and Friday. The group brings high-level, professional musicians from New York City for residencies and is comprised of some of New York City's finest musicians, including graduates of The Juilliard School, Manhattan School of Music, Yale School of Music, and Cleveland Institute of Music. The group returns Friday for lessons with some of our fine arts students.

We're asking Patriots to donate \$1 on Friday and wear red as we support ADNP Kids Research Foundation in honor of one of our own Patriots, Alexi Downing, who suffers from this rare disorder.

Thank you for your continued support of our work. Please don't hesitate to reach out if you need us! Smiles, Anita



#### **Kindness Counts!**

Seventh grade students planned kindness projects for various groups of stakeholders around campus to thank them for their service after learning more about Harriet Tubman and her legacy. Here, students prepare cookies for construction workers.

#### **Upcoming Events**

12.9	Home Team	BBQ Spirit Dav	v/Niaht! 11	AM-2 AM

12.10 Yearbook Committee, 8:00 AM, C122

After-School Tutoring, 3:30 PM, E210

12.11 National History Day Contest

12.12 Spelling Bee

Junior Beta Club, 7:45 AM, Locations Vary

School Tours for Prospective Families, 9:00 AM

Chess Club, 3:30, C110

Chorus Holiday Concert, 6:00 PM, Hibben United

12.6 Wear RED/Donate \$1 (to benefit ANDP Research)

Fellowship of Christian Athletes, 7:35 AM, B121





MOULTRIE SPIRIT DAY MONDAY, DEC. 9!

### HOME TEAM BBQ 11 AM – 2 AM

PLEASE mention that you're a Patriot, and 25% of your check will be donated back to the school!

**ATTENTION:** 6<sup>th</sup> GRADE PARENTS of Duke TIP Qualifying Students

Eligible students to take the PSAT 8/9 were notified via letter. <u>Moultrie Middle School</u> has agreed to serve as a testing site for administration on both <u>February 8</u> and <u>February 9</u>.

Please click below link to register:

https://tip.duke.edu/programs/4th-6th-grade-talent-search

Please contact Ms. Cipolla with questions, anne cipolla@charleston.k12.sc.us

## PTO Volunteers Needed for Patriot Mindfulness Room



Please email Allison Everton if you can help with any of the following shifts:

- Tuesdays, 12-1:15 PM; -Thursdays, 12-1:15 PM; and/or -2<sup>nd</sup> and 4<sup>th</sup> Fridays, 12-1:15 PM.

(allisoneverton5@gmail.com)

# Patriot Socks Have Arrived! \$15/pair





S | SYRIDELINE

https://moultriems.revtrak.net/Scho ol-Fees/#/v/moultrie-socks













